
2023 Report of the Irgun Nashim 
 
We are finally back to normal now after 
Covid. 
We have a kiddush and seudah shelishit 
every week and once a month we have a 
Birthday Kiddush in order to wish a Happy 
Birthday to all with birthdays that month. 
All of these are catered by the ladies of the 
Irgun Nashim and I thank all of you who 
come in to help prepare. 
This year we again restarted our Simcha 
Torah lunch and Purim Breakfast. 
 
On the 31st May we hold our own AGM and 
we hope that all  Ladies will attend as all 
Lady members are members of the Irgun 
Nashim. 
 
Every week we need help to prepare and lay 
out the kiddushim but in particular we need 



help for the Post Shavuot lunch which will 
be on Shabbat, the day after Shavuot. 
In addition help is needed to put the flowers 
out for Shavuot. 
If you can help for these please make 
contact with me as soon as possible. 
I look forward to seeing you all at our own 
AGM. 
 
Betty Wahnon ( Chair ) 
 
 


